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The Complete Notes
A loving and hilarious—if occasionally
spiky—valentine to Bill Bryson’s adopted
country, Great Britain. Prepare for total joy
and multiple episodes of unseemly laughter.
Twenty years ago, Bill Bryson went on a trip
around Britain to discover and celebrate that
green and pleasant land. The result was Notes
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from a Small Island, a true classic and one
of the bestselling travel books ever written.
Now he has traveled about Britain again, by
bus and train and rental car and on foot, to
see what has changed—and what hasn’t.
Following (but not too closely) a route he
dubs the Bryson Line, from Bognor Regis in
the south to Cape Wrath in the north, by way
of places few travelers ever get to at all,
Bryson rediscovers the wondrously beautiful,
magnificently eccentric, endearingly singular
country that he both celebrates and, when
called for, twits. With his matchless
instinct for the funniest and quirkiest and
his unerring eye for the idiotic, the
bewildering, the appealing, and the
ridiculous, he offers acute and perceptive
insights into all that is best and worst
about Britain today. Nothing is more
entertaining than Bill Bryson on the road—and
on a tear. The Road to Little Dribbling
reaffirms his stature as a master of the
travel narrative—and a really, really funny
guy. From the Hardcover edition.

Sydney
Bill Bryson goes to Kenya at the invitation
of CARE International, the charity dedicated
to working with local communities to
eradicate poverty around the world. Kenya,
generally regarded as the cradle of
humankind, is a land of stunning landscapes,
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famous game reserves, and a vibrant culture,
but it also has many serious problems,
including refugees, AIDS, drought and
grinding poverty. It also provides plenty to
worry a nervous traveller like Bill Bryson:
hair-raising rides in light aircraft,
tropical diseases, snakes, insects and large
predators. Bryson casts his inimitable eye on
a continent new to him, and the resultant
diary, though short in length, contains all
his trademark laugh-out-loud wit, wry
observation and curious insight. All the
author’s royalties from this book, as well as
all profits, will go to CARE International.

A Walk in the Woods
THE NUMBER ONE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER
_______ 'A directory of wonders.' – The
Guardian 'Jaw-dropping.' – The Times
'Classic, wry, gleeful Brysonan entertaining
and absolutely fact-rammed book.' – The
Sunday Times 'It is a feat of narrative skill
to bake so many facts into an entertaining
and nutritious book.' – The Daily Telegraph
_______ ‘We spend our whole lives in one body
and yet most of us have practically no idea
how it works and what goes on inside it. The
idea of the book is simply to try to
understand the extraordinary contraption that
is us.’ Bill Bryson sets off to explore the
human body, how it functions and its
remarkable ability to heal itself. Full of
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extraordinary facts and astonishing stories
The Body: A Guide for Occupants is a
brilliant, often very funny attempt to
understand the miracle of our physical and
neurological make up. A wonderful successor
to A Short History of Nearly Everything, this
new book is an instant classic. It will have
you marvelling at the form you occupy, and
celebrating the genius of your existence,
time and time again. ‘What I learned is that
we are infinitely more complex and wondrous,
and often more mysterious, than I had ever
suspected. There really is no story more
amazing than the story of us.’ Bill Bryson

One Summer
In the company of his friend Stephen Katz
(last seen in the bestselling Neither Here
nor There), Bill Bryson set off to hike the
Appalachian Trail, the longest continuous
footpath in the world. Ahead lay almost 2,200
miles of remote mountain wilderness filled
with bears, moose, bobcats, rattlesnakes,
poisonous plants, disease-bearing tics, the
occasional chuckling murderer and - perhaps
most alarming of all - people whose favourite
pastime is discussing the relative merits of
the external-frame backpack. Facing savage
weather, merciless insects, unreliable maps
and a fickle companion whose profoundest wish
was to go to a motel and watch The X-Files,
Bryson gamely struggled through the
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wilderness to achieve a lifetime's ambition not to die outdoors.

Rolls-Royce and Bentley in the Sunburnt
Country
One of the world’s most beloved and
bestselling writers takes his ultimate
journey -- into the most intriguing and
intractable questions that science seeks to
answer. In A Walk in the Woods, Bill Bryson
trekked the Appalachian Trail -- well, most
of it. In In A Sunburned Country, he
confronted some of the most lethal wildlife
Australia has to offer. Now, in his biggest
book, he confronts his greatest challenge: to
understand -- and, if possible, answer -- the
oldest, biggest questions we have posed about
the universe and ourselves. Taking as
territory everything from the Big Bang to the
rise of civilization, Bryson seeks to
understand how we got from there being
nothing at all to there being us. To that
end, he has attached himself to a host of the
world’s most advanced (and often obsessed)
archaeologists, anthropologists, and
mathematicians, travelling to their offices,
laboratories, and field camps. He has read
(or tried to read) their books, pestered them
with questions, apprenticed himself to their
powerful minds. A Short History of Nearly
Everything is the record of this quest, and
it is a sometimes profound, sometimes funny,
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and always supremely clear and entertaining
adventure in the realms of human knowledge,
as only Bill Bryson can render it. Science
has never been more involving or
entertaining. From the Hardcover edition.

Bill Bryson African Diary
Troublesome Words is playful and riddlesome
guide to the English language from the
bestselling author of Notes from a Small
Island and A Short History of Nearly
Everything, Bill Bryson What is the
difference between mean and median, blatant
and flagrant, flout and flaunt? Is it
whodunnit or whodunit? Do you know? Are you
sure? With Troublesome Words, journalist and
bestselling travel-writer Bill Bryson gives
us a clear, concise and entertaining guide to
the problems of English usage and spelling
that has been an indispensable companion to
those who work with the written word for over
twenty years. So if you want to discover
whether you should care about split
infinitives, are cursed with an
uncontrollable outbreak of commas or were
wondering if that newsreader was right to say
'an historic day', this superb book is the
place to find out.

Troublesome Words
Some say that the first hint that Bill Bryson
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was not of Planet Earth came when his mother
sent him to school in lime-green Capri pants.
Others think it all started with his
discovery, at the age of six, of a woollen
jersey of rare fineness. Across the mothholed chest was a golden thunderbolt. It may
have looked like an old college football
sweater, but young Bryson knew better. It was
obviously the Sacred Jersey of Zap, and
proved that he had been placed with this
innocuous family in the middle of America to
fly, become invisible, shoot guns out of
people's hands from a distance, and wear his
underpants over his jeans in the manner of
Superman. Bill Bryson's first travel book
opened with the immortal line, 'I come from
Des Moines. Somebody had to.' In his deeply
funny new memoir, he travels back in time to
explore the ordinary kid he once was, and the
curious world of 1950s America. It was a
happy time, when almost everything was good
for you, including DDT, cigarettes and
nuclear fallout. This is a book about growing
up in a specific time and place. But in
Bryson's hands, it becomes everyone's story,
one that will speak volumes - especially to
anyone who has ever been young.

The Fatal Shore
Bill Bryson goes to Kenya at the invitation
of CARE International, the charity dedicated
to working with local communities to
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eradicate poverty around the world. Kenya,
generally regarded as the cradle of
humankind, is a land of stunning landscapes,
famous game reserves, and a vibrant culture,
but it also has many serious problems,
including refugees, AIDS, drought and
grinding poverty. It also provides plenty to
worry a nervous traveller like Bill Bryson:
hair-raising rides in light aircraft,
tropical diseases, snakes, insects and large
predators. Bryson casts his inimitable eye on
a continent new to him, and the resultant
diary, though short in length, contains all
his trademark laugh-out-loud wit, wry
observation and curious insight. All the
author's royalties from this book, as well as
all profits, will go to CARE International.

The Oregon Trail
When a
wander
of the
string
social

native of Iowa returns from England to
across America's heartland in search
perfect small town, the result is a
of hilarious anecdotes and biting
commentary

Down Under
Girt. No word could better capture the
essence of Australia In this hilarious
history, David Hunt reveals the truth of
Australia's past, from megafauna to Macquarie
- the cock-ups and curiosities, the forgotten
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eccentrics and Eureka moments that have made
us who we are. Girt introduces forgotten
heroes like Mary McLoghlin, transported for
the crime of "felony of sock," and Trim the
cat, who beat a French monkey to become the
first animal to circumnavigate Australia. It
recounts the misfortunes of the escaped Irish
convicts who set out to walk from Sydney to
China, guided only by a hand-drawn paper
compass, and explains the role of the coconut
in Australia's only military coup. Our
nation's beginnings are steeped in the
strange, the ridiculous and the frankly
bizarre. Girt proudly reclaims these stories
for all of us. Not to read it would be unAustralian "A sneaky, sometimes shocking peek
under the dirty rug of Australian history." John Birmingham "Hilarious and insightful -Hunt has found the deep wells of humour in
Australia's history." - Chris Taylor, The
Chaser

What a Wonderful World. Book & CD
Saving America's Cities
From the bestselling author of Sweetbitter, a
memoir of growing up in a family shattered by
lies and addiction, and of one woman's
attempts to find a life beyond the limits of
her past. After selling her first novel--a
dream she'd worked long and hard
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for--Stephanie Danler knew she should be
happy. Instead, she found herself driven to
face the difficult past she'd left behind a
decade ago: a mother disabled by years of
alcoholism, further handicapped by a tragic
brain aneurysm; a father who abandoned the
family when she was three, now a meth addict
in and out of recovery. After years in New
York City she's pulled home to Southern
California by forces she doesn't totally
understand, haunted by questions of legacy
and trauma. Here, she works toward answers,
uncovering hard truths about her parents and
herself as she explores whether it's possible
to change the course of her history. Stray is
a moving, sometimes devastating, brilliantly
written and ultimately inspiring exploration
of the landscapes of damage and survival.

The Road to Little Dribbling
Traces the extraordinary life of the early
20th-century adventurer, writer and
watercolor artist, describing his early years
as a child prodigy, his solitary journeys
through the American Southwest and his
mysterious 1934 disappearance in Navajo
country. 60,000 first printing.

I Love a Sunburnt Country
Before New York Times bestselling author Bill
Bryson wrote The Road to Little Dribbling, he
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took this delightfully irreverent jaunt
around the unparalleled floating nation of
Great Britain, which has produced zebra
crossings, Shakespeare, Twiggie Winkie’s
Farm, and places with names like Farleigh
Wallop and Titsey.

The Life and Times of the Thunderbolt
Kid
This is a stunningly beautiful book featuring
the lyrics from What a Wonderful World,
accompanied by joyful illustrations from
award-winning illustrator Tim Hopgood. It
follows one little boy as he discovers just
how wonderful this world of ours can be. The
book comes with an accompanying CDwhich
includes the much-loved recording of the song
by Louis Armstrong and an exclusive reading
by Sophie Aldred.

The Body
"In 1787, the twenty-eighth year of the reign
of King George III, the British Government
sent a fleet to colonize Australia. An epic
description of the brutal transportation of
men, women and children out of Georgian
Britain into a horrific penal system which
was to be the precursor to the Gulag and was
the origin of Australia. The Fatal Shoreis
the prize-winning, scholarly, brilliantly
entertaining narrative that has given its
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true history to Australia."

Notes From a Big Country
"After nearly two decades in Britain, Bill
Bryson took the decision to move Mrs Bryson,
little Jimmy et al. back to the States for a
while. But before leaving his much-loved
Yorkshire, Bryson insisted on taking one last
trip around old Blighty, a sort of
valedictory tour of the green and kindly
island that had for so long been his home.
The resulting book, Notes from a Small
Island, is a eulogy to the country that
produced Marmite, George Formby, byelections, milky tea, place names like
Farleigh Wallop, Titsey and Shellow Bowells,
Gardeners' Question Time and people who say,
'Mustn't grumble.' Britain will never seem
the same again. Once ensconced back home in
New Hampshire, Bryson couldn't resist the
invitation to write a weekly dispatch for the
Mail on Sunday's Night & Day magazine. Notes
from a Big Country is a collection of
eighteen months' worth of his popular columns
about that strangest of phenomena - the
American way of life. Whether discussing the
dazzling efficiency of the garbage disposal
unit, the exoticism of having your groceries
bagged for you, or the mind-numbing frequency
of commercial breaks on American TV, Bill
Bryson brings his inimitable brand of bemused
wi
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One Summer
An account of the massacre at Greenwood
recreates this destruction of a prosperous
African American southern community near
Tulsa, Oklahoma.

Our Sunburnt Country
Bill Bryson, who gave glorious voice to The
Mother Tongue, now celebrates her magnificent
offspring in the book that reveals once and
for all how a dusty western hamlet with
neither woods nor holly came to be known as
Hollywoodand exactly why Mr. Yankee Doodle
call his befeathered cap "Macaroni."

In a Sunburned Country
Includes general chapter on the history, lifestyle and customs of the Aborigines.

Beautiful World Australia
A classic from the New York Times bestselling
author of A Walk in the Woods and The Body.
After living in Britain for two decades, Bill
Bryson recently moved back to the United
States with his English wife and four
children (he had read somewhere that nearly 3
million Americans believed they had been
abducted by aliens—as he later put it, "it
was clear my people needed me"). They were
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greeted by a new and improved America that
boasts microwave pancakes, twenty-four-hour
dental-floss hotlines, and the staunch
conviction that ice is not a luxury item.
Delivering the brilliant comic musings that
are a Bryson hallmark, I'm a Stranger Here
Myself recounts his sometimes disconcerting
reunion with the land of his birth. The
result is a book filled with hysterical
scenes of one man's attempt to reacquaint
himself with his own country, but it is also
an extended if at times bemused love letter
to the homeland he has returned to after
twenty years away.

Green Urbanism Down Under
Deliciously funny, fact-filled and
adventurous, In a Sunburned Country takes us
on a grand tour of Australia. It's a place
where interesting things happen all the time,
from a Prime Minister lost — yes, lost —
while swimming at sea, to Japanese cult
members who may (entirely unnoticed) have set
off an atomic bomb on their 500,000 acre
property in the great western desert.
Australia is the only island that is also a
continent, and the only continent that is
also a country. Its aboriginal people, a
remote and mysterious race with a tragic
history, have made it their home for
millennia. And despite the fact that it is
the most desiccated, infertile and
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climatically aggressive of all inhabited
continents, it teems with life. In fact,
Australia has more things that can kill you
in extremely nasty ways than anywhere else:
sharks, crocodiles, the planet's ten most
deadly poisonous snakes, fluffy yet toxic
caterpillars, sea shells that actually attack
you, and the unbelievable box jellyfish
(don't ask). The dangerous riptides of the
sea and the sun-baked wastes of the outback
both lie in wait for the unwary. Australia is
an immense and fortunate land, and it has
found in Bill Bryson its perfect guide. In a
Sunburned Country offers the best of all
possible introductions to what may well be
the best of all possible nations. Even with
those jellyfish. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Stray
In the bestselling tradition of Bill Bryson
and Tony Horwitz, Rinker Buck's The Oregon
Trail is a major work of participatory
history: an epic account of traveling the
2,000-mile length of the Oregon Trail the oldfashioned way, in a covered wagon with a team
of mules—which hasn't been done in a
century—that also tells the rich history of
the trail, the people who made the migration,
and its significance to the country. Spanning
2,000 miles and traversing six states from
Missouri to the Pacific Ocean, the Oregon
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Trail is the route that made America. In the
fifteen years before the Civil War, when
400,000 pioneers used it to emigrate
West—historians still regard this as the
largest land migration of all time—the trail
united the coasts, doubled the size of the
country, and laid the groundwork for the
railroads. The trail years also solidified
the American character: our plucky
determination in the face of adversity, our
impetuous cycle of financial bubbles and
busts, the fractious clash of ethnic
populations competing for the same jobs and
space. Today, amazingly, the trail is all but
forgotten. Rinker Buck is no stranger to
grand adventures. The New Yorker described
his first travel narrative,Flight of Passage,
as “a funny, cocky gem of a book,” and with
The Oregon Trailhe seeks to bring the most
important road in American history back to
life. At once a majestic American journey, a
significant work of history, and a personal
saga reminiscent of bestsellers by Bill
Bryson and Cheryl Strayed, the book tells the
story of Buck's 2,000-mile expedition across
the plains with tremendous humor and heart.
He was accompanied by three cantankerous
mules, his boisterous brother, Nick, and an
“incurably filthy” Jack Russell terrier named
Olive Oyl. Along the way, Buck dodges
thunderstorms in Nebraska, chases his runaway
mules across miles of Wyoming plains, scouts
more than five hundred miles of nearly
vanished trail on foot, crosses the Rockies,
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makes desperate fifty-mile forced marches for
water, and repairs so many broken wheels and
axels that he nearly reinvents the art of
wagon travel itself. Apart from charting his
own geographical and emotional adventure,
Buck introduces readers to the evangelists,
shysters, natives, trailblazers, and everyday
dreamers who were among the first of the
pioneers to make the journey west. With a
rare narrative power, a refreshing candor
about his own weakness and mistakes, and an
extremely attractive obsession for history
and travel,The Oregon Trail draws readers
into the journey of a lifetime.

The Lost Continent
A Short History of Nearly Everything
American Dreams
An Italian travelogue describes the trains
that traverse the country, from the
architecture of old train stations to the new
high-speed railways, and portrays the
author's memorable encounters along the way.

Bill Bryson's African Diary
In summer 1927, America had a booming stock
market, a president who worked just four
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hours a day (and slept much of the rest), a
devastating flood of the Mississippi, a
sensational murder trial, and an unknown
aviator named Charles Lindbergh who became
the most famous man on earth. It was the
summer that saw the birth of talking
pictures, the invention of television, the
peak of Al Capone’s reign of terror, the
horrifying bombing of a school in Michigan,
the thrillingly improbable return to
greatness of over-the-hill baseball player
Babe Ruth, and an almost impossible amount
more. In this hugely entertaining book, Bill
Bryson spins a tale of brawling adventure,
reckless optimism and delirious energy. With
the trademark brio, wit and authority that
make him Britain’s favourite writer of
narrative non-fiction, he brings to life a
forgotten summer when America came of age,
took centre stage, and changed the world.

Sunburnt Country
In the company of his friend Stephen Katz
(last seen in the bestselling Neither Here
nor There), Bill Bryson set off to hike the
Appalachian Trail, the longest continuous
footpath in the world. Ahead lay almost 2,200
miles of remote mountain wilderness filled
with bears, moose, bobcats, rattlesnakes,
poisonous plants, disease-bearing tics, the
occasional chuckling murderer and - perhaps
most alarming of all - people whose favourite
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pastime is discussing the relative merits of
the external-frame backpack. Facing savage
weather, merciless insects, unreliable maps
and a fickle companion whose profoundest wish
was to go to a motel and watch The X-Files,
Bryson gamely struggled through the
wilderness to achieve a lifetime's ambition not to die outdoors.

Girt
Bill Bryson’s bestselling biography of
William Shakespeare takes the reader on an
enthralling tour through Elizabethan England
and the eccentricities of Shakespearean
scholarship—updated with a new introduction
by the author to commemorate the 400th
anniversary of Shakespeare’s death William
Shakespeare, the most celebrated poet in the
English language, left behind nearly a
million words of text, but his biography has
long been a thicket of wild supposition
arranged around scant facts. With a steady
hand and his trademark wit, Bill Bryson sorts
through this colorful muddle to reveal the
man himself. His Shakespeare is like no one
else's—the beneficiary of Bryson's genial
nature, his engaging skepticism, and a gift
for storytelling unrivaled in our time.

I'm a Stranger Here Myself
A history of Australia's first city, the
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setting for the 2000 Olympics.

Notes from a Small Island
The story of the crisis of the postwar
American city as refracted through the
dramatic life and career of the urban planner
Edward J. Logue. Winner of the Bancroft Prize
In twenty-first-century America, some cities
are flourishing and others are struggling,
but they all must contend with deteriorating
infrastructure, economic inequality, and
unaffordable housing. Cities have limited
tools to address these problems, and many
must rely on the private market to support
the public good. It wasn’t always this way.
For almost three decades after World War II,
even as national policies promoted suburban
sprawl, the federal government underwrote
renewal efforts for cities that had suffered
during the Great Depression and the war and
were now bleeding residents into the suburbs.
In Saving America’s Cities, the prizewinning
historian Lizabeth Cohen follows the career
of Edward J. Logue, whose shifting approach
to the urban crisis tracked the changing
balance between government-funded public
programs and private interests that would
culminate in the neoliberal rush to privatize
efforts to solve entrenched social problems.
A Yale-trained lawyer, rival of Robert Moses,
and sometime critic of Jane Jacobs, Logue saw
renewing cities as an extension of the
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liberal New Deal. He worked to revive a
declining New Haven, became the architect of
the “New Boston” of the 1960s, and, later,
led New York State’s Urban Development
Corporation, which built entire new towns,
including Roosevelt Island in New York City.
Logue’s era of urban renewal has a
complicated legacy: Neighborhoods were
demolished and residents dislocated, but
there were also genuine successes and
progressive goals. Saving America’s Cities is
a dramatic story of heartbreak and
destruction but also of human idealism and
resourcefulness, opening up possibilities for
our own time.

Andrew Jackson and the Miracle of New
Orleans
Immerse yourself in Australia with this
stunning collection of photographs and
discover the nation’s extraordinary range of
landscapes and environments, cultures,
creatures and people – from world-famous
wineries and white-sand beaches to buzzing
cities and ancient rainforests.

Shakespeare
Aussie Slang is a richly-textured, often
ribald world of understatement and laconic
humour. This guide aims to do three things;
(a) to help the traveller decipher what they
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hear around them in everyday Australian life,
(b) give the causal reader some insight into
informal Australian culture, and (c) make a
record of some old Australian expressions
that are slipping into disuse now that
English has become a global language. Readers
will recognize both British and American
terms in this list. Australian English has
absorbed much from these two great languages.
For depth of knowledge of their own language,
no-body beats the British. Its their language
after all. A thousand years in the making,
the English language is embedded deep in the
DNA of the British. No-one uses their
language more skilfully than they do. On the
other hand, American English has a creative
power that recognizes no boundaries.
Americans have taken a very good all-purpose
language and extended it in all kinds of
directions with new words describing the
world as it is today. They do not generally
cling to old forms out of respect for
tradition. As Winston Churchill observed,
Britain and America … two great nations
divided by the same language. Australian
English sits comfortably in the space between
the two. Australian English began in the
early days of settlement as English English
with a healthy dash of Celtic influence from
the many Scots, Irish and Welsh settlers who
came to Australia. Large numbers of German
settlers also came in the 1800's,and their
influence on the language is also clearly
evident. For over a hundred years, Australia
Page 22/31

Read Book In A Sunburned Country
developed in splendid isolation its unique
blend of English, tempered by the hardships
of heat and cold, deluge and drought,
bushfires and cyclones. The harsh environment
united people in a common struggle to
survive. People helped each other. Strong
communitarian loyalties were engendered. It
is from this that the egalitarian character
of Australia evolved. There is a strong
emphasis on building a feeling of solidarity
with others. Strangers will call each other
"mate" or "luv" in a tone of voice ordinarily
reserved for close friends and family in
other parts of the world. Everyone was from
somewhere else, and no-one was better than
anyone else. A strong anti-authoritarian
attitude became deeply embedded in Australian
English. This was mainly directed towards
their British overlords who still ran the
country as a profitable colony. The
Australian sense of humour is generally
understated, delivered with a straight-face,
and is often self-deprecating in nature. Noone wants to appear to be “up themselves”.
Harsh or otherwise adverse conditions had to
be met without complaint, so when discussing
such conditions, it was necessary to do so
with laconic, understated humour. Anyone not
doing so was deemed a “whinger” (winjer).Following World War II the American
influence came increasingly to influence
Australian culture and therefore the
language. No-one is better at selling their
popular culture to the world than the United
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States of America. Their pop culture is a
beguiling instrument of foreign policy, so
pervasive and persuasive it is. Young
Australians enthusiastically embraced
American culture, and since the 1940's the
old established British language and customs
have become blended with the American. If
Australian English has a remarkable quality,
it is the absence of regional dialects. It is
spoken with relative uniformity across the
entire nation. Brisbane on the East coast is
a 4,300 kilometre (2,700 mile) drive from
Perth on the West coast, yet there is little
discernible linguistic difference between the
two places compared with the difference, for
example between Boston and San Francisco in
the US. Nowhere else in the world do we see
such linguistic uniformity across large
distances.

Neither here nor there
It is the driest, flattest, hottest, most
desiccated, infertile and climatically
aggressive of all the inhabited continents
and still Australia teems with life – a large
portion of it quite deadly. In fact,
Australia has more things that can kill you
in a very nasty way than anywhere else.
Ignoring such dangers – and yet curiously
obsessed by them – Bill Bryson journeyed to
Australia and promptly fell in love with the
country. And who can blame him? The people
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are cheerful, extrovert, quick-witted and
unfailingly obliging: their cities are safe
and clean and nearly always built on water;
the food is excellent; the beer is cold and
the sun nearly always shines. Life doesn’t
get much better than this

Australian Slang (Pocket Edition)
YA.

The Burning
In this immensely practical book, Timothy
Beatley sets out to answer a simple question:
what can Americans learn from Australians
about “greening” city life? Green Urbanism
Down Under reports on the current state of
“sustainability practice” in Australia and
the many lessons that U.S. residents can
learn from the best Australian programs and
initiatives. Australia is similar to the
United States in many ways, especially in its
“energy footprint.” For example, Australia’s
per capita greenhouse gas emissions are
second only to those of the United States. A
similar percentage of its residents live in
cities (85 percent in Australia vs. 80
percent in the United States). And it suffers
from parallel problems of air and water
pollution, a national dependence on
automobiles, and high fossil fuel
consumption. Still, after traveling
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throughout Australia, Beatley finds that
there are myriad creative responses to these
problems—and that they offer instructive
examples for the United States. Green
Urbanism Down Under is a very readable
collection of solutions. Although many of
these innovative solutions are little-known
outside Australia, they all present practical
possibilities for U.S. cities. Beatley
describes “green transport” projects, “city
farms,” renewable energy plans, green living
programs, and much more. He considers a host
of public policy initiatives and scrutinizes
regional and state planning efforts for
answers. In closing, he shares his
impressions about how Australian results
might be applied to U.S. problems. This is a
unique book: hopeful, constructive, and
filled with ideas that have been proven to
work. It is a “must read” for anyone who
cares about the future of American cities.

Made in America
When an old friend asked him to write a
weekly dispatch from New Hampshire for the
Mail on Sunday's Night and Day magazine, Bill
Bryson firmly turned him down. So firm was
he, in fact, that gathered here are nineteen
months' worth of his popular columns about
the strangest of phenomena -- the American
way of life.Whether discussing the dazzling
efficiency of the garbage disposal unit, the
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mind-boggling plethora of methods by which to
shop, the exoticism of having your groceries
bagged for you, or the jaw-slackening
direness of American TV, Bill Bryson brings
his inimitable brand of bemused wit to bear
on the world's richest and craziest country.
From the Trade Paperback edition.

A Walk In The Woods
In the early seventies, Bill Bryson
backpacked across Europe—in search of
enlightenment, beer, and women. He was
accompanied by an unforgettable sidekick
named Stephen Katz (who will be gloriously
familiar to readers of Bryson's A Walk in the
Woods). Twenty years later, he decided to
retrace his journey. The result is the
affectionate and riotously funny Neither Here
Nor There.

Finding Everett Ruess
Another history pageturner from the authors
of the #1 bestsellers George Washington's
Secret Six and Thomas Jefferson and the
Tripoli Pirates. The War of 1812 saw America
threatened on every side. Encouraged by the
British, Indian tribes attacked settlers in
the West, while the Royal Navy terrorized the
coasts. By mid-1814, President James
Madison's generals had lost control of the
war in the North, losing battles in Canada.
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Then British troops set the White House
ablaze, and a feeling of hopelessness spread
across the country. Into this dire situation
stepped Major General Andrew Jackson. A
native of Tennessee who had witnessed the
horrors of the Revolutionary War and Indian
attacks, he was glad America had finally
decided to confront repeated British
aggression. But he feared that President
Madison's men were overlooking the most
important target of all: New Orleans. If the
British conquered New Orleans, they would
control the mouth of the Mississippi River,
cutting Americans off from that essential
trade route and threatening the previous
decade's Louisiana Purchase. The new nation's
dreams of western expansion would be crushed
before they really got off the ground. So
Jackson had to convince President Madison and
his War Department to take him seriously,
even though he wasn't one of the Virginians
and New Englanders who dominated the
government. He had to assemble a coalition of
frontier militiamen, French-speaking
Louisianans, Cherokee and Choctaw Indians,
freed slaves, and even some pirates. And he
had to defeat the most powerful military
force in the world--in the confusing terrain
of the Louisiana bayous. In short, Jackson
needed a miracle. The local Ursuline nuns set
to work praying for his outnumbered troops.
And so the Americans, driven by patriotism
and protected by prayer, began the battle
that would shape our young nation's destiny.
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As they did in their two previous
bestsellers, Kilmeade and Yaeger make history
come alive with a riveting true story that
will keep you turning the pages. You'll
finish with a new understanding of one of our
greatest generals and a renewed appreciation
for the brave men who fought so that America
could one day stretch "from sea to shining
sea."

Italian Ways: On and Off the Rails from
Milan to Palermo
What was Australia's climate like before
official weather records began? How do
scientists use tree-rings, ice cores and
tropical corals to retrace the past? What do
Indigenous seasonal calendars reveal? And
what do settler diary entries about rainfall,
droughts, bushfires and snowfalls tell us
about natural climate cycles? Sunburnt
Country pieces together Australia's climate
history for the first time. It uncovers a
continent long vulnerable to climate extremes
and variability. It gives an unparalleled
perspective on how human activities have
altered patterns that have been with us for
millions of years, and what climate change
looks like in our own backyard. Sunburnt
Country highlights the impact of a warming
planet on Australian lifestyles and
ecosystems and the power we all have to shape
future life on Earth.
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